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Please support LD 677 
Rapid fire and machine guns are weapons of war. They are the weapon of choice in 
mass shootings.  We must do all we can to prevent guns from being modified into 
rapid fire guns. I support gun ownership for hunters and personal defense but gun 
modifications will increase the number of casualties if the user is committing a mass 
shootings, and again, most of the mass shooters do use machine guns or rapid fire 
guns.  You have the responsibility to keep Mainers safe. Please do your job.  We want
to walk into school, church, stores, restaurants, parks without the constant threat of 
violence.


